
Report of the Treasurer
to the 

PSEC Spring Meeting 2019

At the Spring 2017 meeting, I presented a report that the trend line showed a 4% annual 
decrease in OCWM giving. At that time, Conference Consistory authorized a team to 
study this and to take steps to reverse that trend. I am please to report that when we 
closed the books on 2018 over 95% of our churches participated in giving to OCWM 
and that contributions by both congregations and individuals put us over our budgeted 
goal. This is truly cause for celebration, but the work is not over. The committee 
continues to hone the avenues by which it communicates the message about the work of 
the Conference and build bridges between Conference and congregations.

As of this writing, we have not received the auditor's report for 2018. A report will be 
available at the time of the Spring meeting.

The Budget and Finance Committee meets every two months. A snapshot of the 
financial are available at the Conference website. If, at any time, you have questions, 
please contact me at redwa1106@gmail.com or Tammie Wisniewski, Finance Operations 
Manager at tammie@psec.org or 484-949-8774x304.

Your in Christ and on behalf of the Budget and Finance Committee,

Raymond Edwards
Treasurer, PSEC
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